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Greater Orlando Chapter 73 is excited to begin the new NAWIC year and to host Forum 2022! Over the next year we will strive to be a cornerstone of NAWIC and the Southeast Region, by having educational programs, community outreach and partnering with local organizations in order to bring value to our members and to be a foundation for women in construction. We will begin the year with representatives from the Brightline Project speaking about the high-speed rail being built from Orlando to Miami, we will celebrate the holidays with a gingerbread house building project and we will close the year in August celebrating our 60th anniversary of being a chapter.  It is hard to believe that our chapter has been around for 60 years and it is amazing to think of all we have accomplished. I look forward to celebrating all the women that helped us to be where we are today. 

 

